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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Cedarbank School pupils have been invited to the West Lothian Schools’ Disability Cross Country 

Championship at Dechmont Law, Livingston on Wednesday 2
nd

 October 2019. I believe this is a fantastic 

opportunity for our pupils to enjoy sport in a competitive and fun setting, as well as to allow opportunities to 

socialise with pupils from other schools. Information I have been given of the day is as follows: 

Event: West Lothian Schools’ Disability Cross Country Championship 

Date: Wednesday 2
nd

 October 2019 

Time: Arrive for 12:15pm 

Venue: Dechmont Law, Deans, Livingston, West Lothian 

Format: Cross Country 

 

If you wish your child to take part in this event I will need the slip returned to me by Monday 30
th

   

September. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr A Cox 

Physical Education Teacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like my child to participate in the West Lothian Schools’ Disability Cross Country Championship at 

Dechmont Law, Livingston on Wednesday 2
nd

 October 2019 

 

Pupils name: ………………………………………………   Registration Class: …………………………. 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: ………………………………………………… 

 

                 @CedarbankSchool 


